
Feb 23, 2022

Submission to Kerry County Council Draft Development plan.

At a recent meeting of Cromane Community Council it was
agreed that the following matters were of the utmost importance
to our community.

1. In relation to section K.C.D.P 11.46
In the Cromane Socio-Economic development plan the provision
of a landing facility together with the necessary infrastructure for
that facility was identified as the number one objective for our
maritime community.

2. In relation to section 11-50 & 51
There has been no maintenance of our sea defences in the
Cromane area for years.  The existing embankments have been
breached in many areas and there is widespread flooding at high
tides. These structures need to be repaired and upgraded as a
matter of urgency. Several homes are in immediate danger.

Sincerely,

Liam Hayes.
Chairperson


